
 
From: Richards-Downes, Steven <Steven.Richards-Downes@pembrokeshire.gov.uk> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 2:19:08 PM 
To: mark austin <markaustin1@msn.com> 
Subject: RE: Y Cross inn - urgent  
  

If you have received this email in error, please notify us and delete it from your 

computer immediately. Os ydych chi wedi derbyn yr e-bost hwn trwy gamgymeriad, 

byddwch cystal â rhoi gwybod inni a’i ddileu ar unwaith oddi ar eich cyfrifiadur. 
  
To whom it may concern, 
As the Director for Education in Pembrokeshire I am fully support of the Y Cross Inn project which 
will enable the development of a community hub that supports the development of lifelong learning 
and skills through the use of IT for school aged learners and to develop IT skills within the 
community. This is of great benefit to all people wishing to learn new skills living in the area. 
The development of a community hub approach which will enable the following principles 
developing: 
•             The Welsh language 
•             Health and wellbeing 
•             Financial hardship for a rural area  
•             Environmental issues 
•             Continuous learning 
•             The community 
•             Sustainable Development 
is of course all congruent with the principles of delivering the work of the local authority and we 
would wish to support this community development. 
  
  
Regards/Cofion 
Steven Richards-Downes 
Director for Education 
Cyfarwyddwr Addysg 
Education Directorate / Cyfarwyddiaeth Addysg 
Pembrokeshire County Council / Cyngor Sir Penfro 
Telephone/ Ffon: 01437 775861 
Twitter@schoolspembs 
Rhagenwau/Pronouns  Ef/He/Him/His  
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